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Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

INFORMATION ACT
(POPIA) AND THE CIPC

As a public body, the CIPC is required to process personal information of data subjects in terms
of the Companies Act, 71 of 2008. The processing of personal information must be done in
accordance with the provisions of POPIA, to be considered lawful.

To learn more about
how POPIA affects the public and the applicability of POPIA to the functions of the CIPC,
please join us for a webinar on the subject.

DATE: 10 March 2023
TIME: 10h00 to 12h00

and

DATE: 24 March 2023
TIME: 10h00 to 12h00

The webinar will be streamed live on CIPC Facebook and YouTube.
No need to register. Simply follow CIPC on Facebook or subscribe to CIPC on YouTube.
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